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11/04/2021  13:39:372020/5526/P INT John Sidel As owner of the neighbouring property (35 Estelle Road), we raised concerns about the previous planning 

application, in particular with regard to the proposed new elevation of the party wall between the two 

properties. Against this backdrop, we had similar concerns about this new application, especially given the 

difficulties of interpreting the diagrams submitted in terms of measurement of the proposed new height of the 

party wall.

We have been assured by the owners of 33 Estelle Road that the proposed new height of the party wall 

between the two properties is identical to that indicated on the earlier application, and on the basis of these 

assurances we have no further concerns or objections with regard to the proposed alterations to the shared 

party wall.
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